
 

             

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE ON PREVENTION MEASURES 

 

As of 18 March, the Greek government implemented a number of measures in order to prevent the spread 

of the COVID-19. These include, also, the encouragement for flexible working arrangements.  

Therefore, AUTODIA’s headquarters have closed and all employees are working from home until further 

notice. The office numbers have been redirected, but kindly be advised that you may experience 

temporary communication delays and request delays in general. Moreover, all face-to-face meetings will 

be held as video or teleconferences and we have suspended all business travels for the time being.  

We have a long way ahead to overcome this unprecedented challenge worldwide jeopardizing, among 

other, music industry’s revenues, therefore copyright and music authors’ livelihoods. However, we 

believe that we will overcome this crisis by staying united and strong and by following all guidelines of 

national health authorities.  

AUTODIA expresses its sincere condolences to the families of the Coronavirus victims and wish speedy 

recovery to all the sick. We hope all people working in the healthcare domain will stay safe and well 

while they carry out their valuable duties so selflessly. 

  
 

 


